ALLIED MUSIC, Incorporated

204 EAST FOURTH STREET

CINCINNATI, QHIO

January 2, 1943

Mr. Arthur Beal

41 Jones Street

San Francisco, Calif.
Dear ir. Beal:

Thank you for sending your approval of the music
for your song titled, A VOICE SO SWEET.

We shall now have the copies printed and they
should be ready to mail within about fifteen days.

We also appreciate your sending $16.20 for our ser-
vices on your poem titled, THANKS TO THE YANKS.

Inclosed is a copy of this poem after it has been
revised. We hope you will be satisfied.

Very truly yours,

b/1n
Encl,




